Happy New Year,
I am looking forward to 2007 with much enthusiasm. It is a new beginning. A fresh start! It's an empty palette, waiting to be filled with colors and shapes according to our lives. Isn't that exciting?  How we fill it depends on our life, our choices in life and fundamentally our attitude. Broad brush strokes or finely chiseled lines - they all are a part of this personal artwork.

To be certain, we carry over many things from 2006. But, if there's something in our life that we do not like, we have to be the starting point for that change. That becomes our opportunity! Isn't that wonderful, isn’t that exhilarating?!?  Thus, the Board and I want to wish everyone a joyful and most prosperous New Year, filled with health, wealth and most of all laughter in your households.  
 
Here are some highlights that the New Year brings.  You should have received the 2007 Assessment Invoice along with the 2007 Approved Budget and Nomination Application for being a Board member.  And we really need your involvement!  The Board is currently discussing expanding the Board from 5 directors to 7 directors.  We expect that by having more Board members we can spread out the responsibilities and accomplish more tasks.
Also you should be receiving your Notice of Meeting for our Annual Meeting of the Members soon.  This is on March 13th and it will be when elections are held, we will need your proxies!
 
We remain optimistic that many cheerful neighbors will also step up and join a committee too!  There is just so much to do and it can be so much fun, if we all lend a hand.  Find inside the descriptions of each committee and their goals.  Everyone is robustly encouraged to join. Some of these committees need your help just a few days a year.

Vish Durga and Pam Hynes have stepped up to resurrect the Financial Planning Committee.  This is a vital committee that will help the Board with budget planning. The Board, Vish and Pam require your help; we need at least 4 more volunteers for this committee to be successful.
Can you believe that Century Farms is turning 9 years old in 2007?  Most CF homeowners moved into their homes in 1998 and 1999.  We would love to plan a nice 10-Year Anniversary Social for the neighborhood in Spring/Summer 2008, but that takes people and ideas! 
 
We need to think big picture here. We need to set goals with an end in mind.  We need to set realistic timelines to achieve our goals.  How do we see the future of Century Farms? What actions do we need to take today, one week from now, 1 month from now, 1 year, 5 years, 10 years from now to accomplish these tasks? We need to clearly define our action plans for all of the committees. It's not hard to do; it just takes people and time.  This can really be fun!
  
How do you envision 2007?  Will you be painting your future with chiseled lines or broad brush strokes?   Will you help paint the future of Century Farms?  However you decide, we hope that your vision is painted with bright colors full of hope and optimism.  Here’s to a wonderful New Year!
 
Most Warmly,
Fran Bixler
CFNA President
